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Weekly Newsletter – March 19 2020 
 

Yarmouth C.E. Primary 
The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Shalfleet  

and Yarmouth is to educate children in an atmosphere of Christian 

love where all achieve the very best they can, now and throughout 

their lives. 

 http://fosay.co.uk                                Headteacher: Mrs. E Grainger 

                                              Deputy headteacher: Mrs. G Westhorpe 

 

RESPECT ● DETERMINATION ● RELATIONSHIPS 

 

End of the financial year   

We are almost there but are looking to ensure all accounts have 

been fully paid. In order to keep our school finances in good standing 

it is very important that all outstanding payments are made in full as 

soon as possible. Please help us keep our financial books balanced! 

Please log into http://scopay.co.uk to pay your account.  

Having trouble logging into Scopay? No worries! 

Talk to our friendly office staff about setting up a time for them  

to help you.  

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

Letters Home 

  

 

     Philippians 2:3-4 

"Do nothing out of selfish 

ambition or vain conceit. 

Rather, in humility value 

others above yourselves, 

not looking to your own in-

terests but each of you to 

the interests of the others." 

 

Easter Service – cancelled 
Unfortunately due to COVID-19 we have made the decision 
to cancel the Easter Service. Our focus is on keeping all our 
children, staff and community safe. 

 

http://fosay.co.uk/
http://scopay.co.uk/
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More Important News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the Community 

Community Tree Planting 

Day 

March 28 at 10 AM on 

Stroud Recreation Field, 

Freshwater. See page 3 for 

more details 

 

Viral Kindness 

Can you help a neighbor 

by mailing a letter for 

them? Picking up their 

shopping? Willing to be on 

the other end of the 

phone if they are feeling 

isolated? See the self-

isolating form on page 4 

for ways you can help. 

 

 

School nurse support during Covid-19 
 

If young people have a health worry that can call or email 

school nurses directly via our duty desk. 

 

The NHS 0-19 Public health team including Health Visitors 

and School nurses will continue to be available via our 

duty desk:  

Tel: 821388  

Email: www.0-19dutydesk@nhs.net 

We have a Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/IOWPHTEAM/ 

We recommend that parents and young people have a 

look at these websites for general health advice. 

https://what0-18.nhs.uk/ 

https://www.nhs.uk/ 

 

 

http://www.0-19dutydesk@nhs.net
https://www.facebook.com/IOWPHTEAM/
https://what0-18.nhs.uk/
https://www.nhs.uk/
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